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On Thursday 13th May it was            
Ascension Day, which is the 40th day 
of Easter, when we remember Jesus 
ascending into Heaven. It is celebrated 
all over the world in lots of different 
ways. There are also lots of different 
customs associated with it too. I found 
out that an old English custom says 
that if it is sunny on Ascension Day we 
will have a warm Summer, I really 
hope that’s true! I’m looking forward 
to being able to go out and about and 
enjoy some sunshine. The warm 
weather and sunshine is also good for 
nature and on Thursday 20th May did 
you know that it’s World Bee Day? So, 
I thought I would see if I could find out 
something about bees, as they are so 
important to our world. I found out 
that bees communicate by dancing and 
they can fly for up to 6 miles and as 
fast as 15 miles per hour. What     
amazing creatures they are. 
Have a great week. 

God Bless.    
Lisa     

Joke Book  
How does a hen leave the house?  
Through the egg-sit!  
How does a chicken send a letter 
to her friend?  
In a hen-velope?  
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Prayer Corner 

Dear God, 

 
Thank you for your Word the Bi-

ble 

Thank you for your church! 
I’m glad I am part of your family 

Help me to share your love                                                                       

Thank you for loving me 
In Jesus’ name,  

 

 Summer Holiday Club       

We are hoping to have a week long children’s Summer       

Holiday Club (Week of 9th August) jointly with the Harton        

Benefice. It will run from 9am –1:30pm and include crafts, 

games  and activities. We will provide a snack but children 

will need to bring their own packed lunch. There will be a 

small daily charge per child.  Places will be limited so please 

message me at horton2517@sky.com if you would like to 

provisionally reserve a space. We also need helpers to help 

run the activities with us so if you are able to help out wheth-

er it’s for the week or just one morning please message me.     

Without additional helpers we cannot run the club. Thanks 

very much. Lisa.  

 

 

                         Bee Craft                                                     

You will need: 

Egg box 

Yellow paint 

Black wool 

Googly eyes 

White paper 

Glue 

 

1. Cut your egg box into sections. You’ll need one section 

per bee. 

2. Paint your egg section with yellow paint. 

3. Once dry, make a small cut in the bottom front edge of 

your carton. Put a piece of black wool in the slit you have 

made. 

4. Wrap the wool around the bee body and then make  an-

other small slit on the opposite back end of the bee 

body. Slip the end of the wool into the slit to hold in 

place. 

5. Glue on googly eyes and add a smile using a black   mark-

er pen.  

6. Cut some wings out of the white paper and glue on top of 

your bee. 

Question of the week! 

Would you rather be the sun or the moon? 

Why?  
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